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13th June 2018 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Staff Changes 
 

Mrs Routh, one of our lovely teaching assistants, is leaving our school on 
Thursday 14th June.  Mrs Routh has been offered a promotion at a school 
close to home and we would like to wish her lots of luck in her new job.   
 

Thank you for your hard work and kindness Mrs Routh; we will miss you! 
 
Sports – Thomas Cowley High School Sports’ Day for Years 4, 5 and 6 children 
 

I would like to say a huge well done to all of the children who performed so well at the inter-school 
sports’ afternoon.  We are extremely proud of you all.  Very well done! 
 

Other Reminders 
 

PGL – 2018 
 

Thank you for all the deposits for the PGL Residential Visit in November.  The second payment was 
due by 25th May.  Most payments have been received; however we have a few outstanding.  If you 
have not yet paid the second payment, we would be grateful if you could send it in to the school office 
by Monday 18th June – thank you.  For your information the next payment of £50 is due by 6th July and 
the final payment of £51 is due by 21st September.  If you need to clarify anything regarding payment, 
please speak to Mrs Baxter. 
 
Dates of Class School Trips 
 

Juniper Class – the children from Juniper Class have already enjoyed their super school trip! 
Larch Class – Woodside Wildlife Park – Thursday 5th July  
Sycamore Class – Hunstanton Sea Life Sanctuary – Wednesday 4th July 
Rowan Class – Belton House – Tuesday 3rd July 
Beech Class – Lincoln Castle and Cathedral Quarter – Thursday 21st June 
Chestnut Class – The Collection, Lincoln – Wednesday 11th July - letter to follow 
Maple Class – Gainsborough Old Hall – Thursday 28th June 
Elm Class – Cambridge Botanical Gardens – Tuesday 10th July - letter to follow 
Oak Class – Wait and see, you will find out soon! – Friday 6th July - letter to follow 
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Other Useful Dates and Reminders for this Term 
 

Mon 18th – Fri 22nd June Our School Science Week 
 

Tues 19th June Sunita Patel to visit school – The Indian Experience company to visit school.  

Whole school assembly followed by workshop activities to link with our R.E. 

work. 
 

Thurs 21st June Year 5 Open Evening at Thomas Cowley High School ~ 6:30p.m. – 8:00 p.m. 
 

Thurs 28th June Open Evening for all parents ~ 4:30p.m. – 6:00p.m.  - details to follow 
 

Thurs 28th June Transition Day for Year 6 children transferring to the Thomas Cowley High 

School in September 2018 
 

Fri 29th June Year 5 Taster Day at Thomas Cowley High School 
 

Mon 2nd July Sports Day ~ KS1 – 9:30 a.m. - KS2 – 1:45 p.m. 
 

Wed 4th July Reception Open Afternoon ~ 2:00 p.m. – 3:00 p.m. – details to follow 
 

Mon 9th July Reserve Sports Day 
 

Thurs 12th July Sponsored Walk ~ 2:00 p.m. 
Each Class will have a different dressing up theme for the Sponsored Walk.  The Class Teachers will write to parents to let them 

know the class theme. 
 

Fri 13th July Matthew Flinders’ Service – Donington Parish Church - letter with details to 

follow 

 School Reports issued 
 

Tues 17th July Year 6 End of Term Production ~ 1:45 p.m. and 6:30 p.m. details to follow 
 

Wed 18th July Teddy Bears’ Picnic – Reception and New Intake for 2018 ~ 1:30 p.m. – 3:00 

p.m. 
 

Thurs 19th July Non Uniform Day for all children 

 End of Year/Leavers’ Disco ~ KS2 - 6:45 – 8:00 p.m. 

 FS/KS1    2:00 - 3:00 p.m. in school 
There will not be a request for contributions for this disco as it is an end of term óthank youô to the children for all their hard work. The 

Junior KS2 Disco will be more of a ópromô event; however, this does not mean that you have to rush out and buy ópromô dresses or 

tuxedoes; party dresses are perfectly adequate for the girls and a shirt, tie and trousers for the boys!  Please remember this is a bit of fun, it 

is not compulsory to dress up and parents should certainly not feel obliged to spend a fortune on new outfits.   
 

Fri 20th July Last Day of Term 10:30 a.m. Year 6 End of Year Final Assembly (Year 6 

Parent/Carers are warmly invited to join us.)  
 

We look forward to welcoming you at our summer events! 
 

Yours sincerely 

 

M J Faulkner 
 

Mrs M J Faulkner 

Headteacher 

 


